
From: Cosmo China  

Sent: 08 November 2022 18:41 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application No: 2022/2255/P. 

 

As a resident of 32 years and an owner of a business (Cosmo China) of the same 

period of time, I would like it to be noted that I seriously oppose the expansion 

of Great Ormond street Hospital. It has outgrown the historic footprint. The new 

proposal is out of proportion to the local historic buildings.  

The disruption, pollution, noise and general reorganising of roads is of no 

benefit to the local community.  

Yours sincerely,  

Josie Firmin  

11 Cosmo place 
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